PVHA MEETING MINUTES – ANNUAL MEETING

10 APRIL 2018 7:30PM

Attendees:

Dan Joyce Eric Dolson Megan Morefield Jaclyn Galas

Minutes:

- Agenda/Notes:
 - Attendance
 - Io residents
 - President's remarks Dan Joyce
 - Website update Jackie Galas
 - We are revamping the website
 - This is the main source of communication, not nextdoor
 - o Treasurer's report
 - Collections of prior year amounts due. Liens placed.
 - Approve FY ending March 31, 2018
 - Discussion of upcoming year budget
 - Landscaping
 - Other items
 - Supplies money spent on folding tables
 - o Budget did not include the watering or spring flowers
 - o Moy payment was completed last year
 - Increase of dues by \$25
 - Approve budget for FY ending March 31, 2018

approved

- o Social Committee Susie Nustra
- Street signs update Dan Joyce
- Drainage Dan Joyce
 - Request for a village rep to meet with residents
 - For information on the status of the drainage review residents need to contact the village
 - The best way to be heard is to contact the village as a group of residents (talk to your neighbor)

- The board does not have control over the drainage issues any more than a resident
- Garbage cans Eric Dolson
 - Garbage cans need to be removed from the curb in a timely fashion
 - Garbage cans need to be stored out of site
 - This leads us to the architectural committee
- Architectural Committee Eric Dolson
 - Interested parties will sign up
- New business?
- Election of officers
 - Nominees: Dan Joyce, President; Eric Dolson, Vice-President, Megan Morefield, Treasurer; Jackie Galas, Secretary
 - Additional nominations: none
 - Vote: Dan Joyce, President; Eric Dolson, Vice-President, Megan Morefield, Treasurer; Jackie Galas, Secretary
- o Adjourn